UK Government guidance to foreign fans
considering travelling to England for
semi-finals and final of UEFA EURO
2020

The UK Government has today issued a reminder on the latest guidance for any
foreign-based football fans considering travelling to the UK for the semi-
finals and/or final of UEFA EURO 2020 at Wembley Stadium on 6, 7 and.



http://www.government-world.com/uk-government-guidance-to-foreign-fans-considering-travelling-to-england-for-semi-finals-and-final-of-uefa-euro-2020/
http://www.government-world.com/uk-government-guidance-to-foreign-fans-considering-travelling-to-england-for-semi-finals-and-final-of-uefa-euro-2020/
http://www.government-world.com/uk-government-guidance-to-foreign-fans-considering-travelling-to-england-for-semi-finals-and-final-of-uefa-euro-2020/
http://www.government-world.com/uk-government-guidance-to-foreign-fans-considering-travelling-to-england-for-semi-finals-and-final-of-uefa-euro-2020/

